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BUSINESS & CAREER INSTITUTE TO HOST NON-CREDIT INSTRUCTOR OPEN HOUSE
AT SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE'S OAK FOREST CENTER ON JULY 23r0

OAK FOREST, IL— South Suburban College’s Business and Career Institute (BCl) is hosting a Non-
Credit Instructor Open House on Tuesday, July 23, from 4:00 - 6:00 p.m. at the college’s Oak
Forest Center. The goal of this event is to identify prospective part-time instructors and
consultants to deliver non-credit training, develop curriculum and/or provide consultative
services in a variety of areas.

BCI offers customized, high-quality non-credit training to business and industry in the Chicago
Southland region to assist with workforce optimization. If you are a teacher or subject matter
expert, join BCI for this informational reception to learn more about its programs and available
opportunities.

The agenda is as follows:

4:00 - 4:30 p.m. Networking
4:30 - 5:00 p.m. Welcome/Program
5:00 - 6:00 p.m. Breakout Sessions

Light refreshments will be served. Please RSVP by July 19" to Brianna Wells by email at
bwells@ssc.edu or by phone at (708) 225-6055. The South Suburban College Oak Forest Center
is located at 16333 S. Kilbourn Ave., Oak Forest, IL.
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